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The Cardinal Newsletter December 2021 

Holy Rosary Parish School Mission Statement 
Holy Rosary School Community is rooted in the Word and energized with the Spirit of Jesus Christ. 

We cultivate our community to live as Jesus taught within the Catholic Tradition. 
We strive to build gospel values and promote academic excellence. 

Established 

Holy Rosary Catholic School, 1043 Lake Avenue, Detroit Lakes, MN  56501 

This is a 9-month publication by the Holy Rosary School office and is published on the 4th, or last    

Thursday of the month  Any news or additions to the monthly newsletter, please email to Beth Gilbert,          

bgilbert@holyrosarycc.org.  Insert deadline is the 3rd Monday of the month.  

REMINDER: School resumes on Wednesday, January 5, 2022 
REMINDER: Holy Rosary School will not have bus service on Wednesday,  

February 2, 2022 (the next public school early out) 

Merry Christmas!  
Thanks to everyone who made our 2021 Holy             

Rosary Christmas Program a great success. Our 

school is blessed to have such talented students and 

staff. Have a Merry Christmas & see you in 2022! 
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The 5th through 8th grade students 

completed a two week unit on Floor 

Curling by taking on the teachers and staff right before 

Thanksgiving break. It was a very friendly competition that was thrilling to play 

and watch. The whole student body came out to cheer everyone on.  -Mr. Baxter 

 Curling 


